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Konrad Jackson

From: Andrew Miller [andrewmiller1138@yahoo.com]
Sent: Sunday, March 13, 2011 3:46 PM
To: Rep. Kurt Olson; Rep. Lindsey Holmes; Rep. Mike Chenault; Rep. Craig Johnson; Rep. Dan 

Saddler; Rep. Steve Thompson; Rep. Bob Miller
Subject: fire retardant bill

   

March 12, 2011 

  

Dear State House Labor & Commerce Committee: 

Re: HB 63 

  

Please hold for review, HB 63.  It’s just doesn’t make sense to get in the way of a 
federal system that is underway , that will transition out, some flame retardants in next 
year and a half and replace with a new generation of safety products.   

  

I opt for safety. 

  

I appreciate your consideration of my views. 

  

Andy Miller 

P.O. Box 8606 

Bird Creek, AK 99540 
 


